
 

 

 

27th April 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

re : Reception Class Visit to the Botanical Gardens – Monday 8th May 2017 

On Monday 8th May Reception will be going on a trip to the Botanical 

Gardens. This will be to support our learning about Minibeasts. We plan to 

have a short teaching session where the children will be able to observe 

Minibeasts in the gardens and then we will walk around the grounds.  

The cost of this trip will be £8.00, which includes entry to the Botanical 

Gardens and the teaching session.  

We will walk to the Botanical Gardens in the morning and return to school in 

time for lunchtime, so there is no need to send any additional snacks into 

school. The children can wear their own comfortable clothing, suitable for 

being outdoors.  Please send your child’s school uniform into school in a 

separate bag with them; this will be useful in case the children get wet or 

muddy and need to change on our return.  

 

Can you please complete the attached proforma and return to Lower School 

Reception with the remittance of £8 by Tuesday 2nd May 2017. 

 

The School Trip Parental/Guardian Consent, Contact and Medical Form has 

already been completed by you this year. 

Many thanks for your support; we are sure it will be a fun-

filled morning.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Tandy 

Reception Teacher  


